Capital Area Chapter CATESOL Meeting Minutes

November 13, 2009, 5:30pm-7pm
Starbucks, 1401 Alhambra Blvd., Sacramento, CA 95816
1) Welcome and Introductions: Erika Rose, James Strode, Betsy Gilliland, Leslie Freeland, Albert Lozano, and Laura Rodman

2) Went over meeting minutes from last time 

3) Went over the Fall Workshop: The event was a success, but we need to make sure there are signs clearly posted next time. Attendees had a hard time locating the room. Overall, feedback was positive. We brought in more money than was spent. 29 people attended. Total expenses: $307.36. Total income: $410.00. 
4) Discussed Spring Workshop: 

· Confirmed March 13th as the official date

· Topic: Academic Listening

· Possible speakers (or contacts that may lead to speakers): John Clark from CSUS or Janet Lane from UCD. Janet Lane will be contacted first. 

· Might be held at CRC again, that worked out well for the Fall workshop, need to make sure there are signs up.

5) Discussed the January Networking Event:

· Stephanie has confirmed the The Urban Hive, a co-working space, http://theurbanhive.squarespace.com/, as the location: 1931 H Street, Sacramento, CA 95811

· Date: Saturday, January 23rd, 6pm-9pm

· Food and wine will be provided either by: purchasing at Costco or potluck by the Steering Committee members 

· Questions to answer for next meeting:

· Is there a way to play music at the Urban Hive? Who will be in charge of the music?

· Who will be the group facilitators at the discussion tables?

· How will the food and wine be provided? Who will serve the wine?

· How much will the event cost to attend? 

· What should the event be called on the postcards?

6) Discussed promotion of the January Networking Event:

· We will send out postcards informing members that there will be no Christmas Party this year, but there will be the January Event. James will write the “copy” for the postcards and email Leslie. Leslie will format the postcards and have them printed at Kinkos on card stock. Albert will get mailing addresses for the Capital Area members. Need to mail postcards by 2nd week of December.

· We will also use Evite, http://www.evite.com/, to contact all members through email and ask for them to RSVP through Evite.  The postcards will mention both the new website: http://capitalcatesol.ning.com/, and the upcoming Evite. 

· We can link to the Ning website event through our Evite.

7) Discussed recruitment of Steering Committee members: any member who attends three consecutive Steering Committee meetings is considered a Steering Committee Member. Leslie will put a short promotional section on the Ning website encouraging members to join the Steering Committee.

8) Next Meeting:
· Location and date TBA

· Possibly at the Urban Hive, need to check with Stephanie

· Urban Hive might have open house the 2nd Saturday of each month, so the next one would be Saturday, December 12th
· Erika will contact Stephanie an confirm this

· If this does not work out, the next meeting may be in early January
